
March 18th, 2019  

Good evening Jaguar Nation this is Mrs. Wilson, Principal TMFMS.  Welcome back!  I hope you had a wonderful relaxing week. 
As you are aware, we have only two weeks before Florida Writes Testing.  I am excited for our students as I expect growth 
from every student on our campus.  Our students and staff have worked hard to improve in their writing.  Please parents 
when scheduling appointments please keep in mind our testing schedule.  Our schedule will be posted on our website by the 
end of next week.   

Our March meetings for the month are as follows  

March 19th – SAC 6:00 p.m. here at TMFMS (Legislature, Restorative Circles, Testing)  

March 21st – PTSA 6:00 p.m. at PTEC South (Speaker)  

March 21st – 8th Grade Gifted Parents here at TMFMS 6:00 p.m.  

March 27th – Drama Improv Performance  

Please remember our Saturday Bootcamp this Saturday and next Saturday from 9:00 – 11:00 a.m.  

PTSA is having their write a check campaign.  As oppose to having students sell items (gift wrapping, cookie dough) we are 
asking that you please write a check to support our PTSA.  Our PTSA supports us by purchasing our agendas, gifts for 
teachers for teacher appreciation and many other events on our campus.  Please support our PTSA.   

That concludes our update for the week.   

 03/19/2019  

March Monthly Meeting Credit  

SAC - March 19th 6:00 p.m. TMFMS  

PTSA - March 21st 6:00 p.m. PTEC South  

8th Grade Gifted Meeting - March 21st 6:00 p.m. TMFMS  

Drama Improve - March 22nd 7:00 p.m. TMFMS  

Attention Attention 8th grade parents.  The last day for students to pay for the 8th grade field trip to Universal Studios will be 
Monday, March 25th.  

All Pro Dads will be held this Friday at 8:30 a.m.  

 03.25.19 

Good evening Jaguar Nation this is Mrs. Wilson, Principal at TMFMS.  

Yearbook sales end March 31st.  If you would like to order a yearbook please visityearbookordercenter.com and use school 
number 515. 

 (4/1-4/2)- Monday and Tuesday- pajama day- this is in effort to bring testing anxiety down and bring in some levity. No 
pillows, blankets, or eye masks. (Needs to be school appropriate) 

 (4/3)- Wednesday- Character day- TV/movies/books- no props- school appropriate 

 (4/4)-  Thursday- Twin/squad day- dress a like, talk a like, ect. 

 (4/5)- Friday- the day I'm hoping we will go ALL OUT- School spirit day- All things GREEN and GOLD and JAGUARS. 



 Each day there will be a grade level competition for the best dressed or most 'all out' dressed decided at each one of the 
lunches. Winners will receive a prize. The grade level that has the most participants in each competition by the end of the 
week will also win a prize! 

Parents we could use your help with rewarding students at the end of Florida Writes on Friday, April 5th.  We would like to 
reward the students with chips and Caprisun drinks during their last block class.  Parents can help by donating chips and 
caprisun drinks for our students.  

 


